
From: 	 Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
To: 	 Cole, James (SMO); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Wilkinson, Monty (OAG); Moran, Molly (OAG) 
CC: 	 Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Thiemann, Robyn (OLP); Axelrod, Matthew 

(ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/20/2011 9:16:28 AM 
Subject: 	 FW: Letter to Marisella 
Attachments: 	 Mexico letter.docx 

Since Matt Axelrod is on leave, I'm forwarding this for review. 
Thanks 

Debbie 

From: Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 8:31 AM 
To: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Subject: Fw: Letter to Marisella 

Debbie, 

Would you please take a look at the attached document. Marisella has asked for something to explain what the investigation was 
not. 

Thank you, 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
0) 202-648-8710 

From:; Ken Me!son 
To: Hoover;Wifliam 
Cc: Me!son, Kenneth E. 
Sent: Tue Apr 19 21:57:35 2011 
Subject: Letter to Marisella 
this could be a start. All except a small part taken from DOJ responses to Congress. Ken. 

DOJ-FF-26516 
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